


David L. Corliss 

From: Steven Stemmerman [sstemmer@usd497.org]
Sent: Wednesday, January 06, 2010 2:37 PM
To: David L. Corliss
Cc: kkennedy740@gmail.com; dougdavison@vinlandvalleynursery.com
Subject: Lawrence Community Radio - Inquiry of building space
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Dear Mr. Corliss,  
 
Please let us (Lawrence Community Radio) know when the city will begin looking at options regarding the 
building that housed Health Care Access. If the building is to be strongly considered as a homeless shelter I 
don't see us wanting to directly compete with that but if options are open we would very much like to be 
involved and would possibly be able to share the space with another non profit group or groups. 
 
Background: We have received a construction permit from the FCC and are currently in negotiations to 
broadcast from a tower a little closer in that would cover the entire city. We are in the process of transferring 
from a 501C4 under Lawrence Freenet to a 501C3 under Americana Music Academy. We will eventually have 
our own 501C3. Programming will be based on community access and open to the diverse range of interests 
and needs of the citizens of Lawrence and the surrounding area. 
 
Thank you.  
Steve Stemmerman 
 
When and if the time arises please send a form to either 
myself -  sstemmer@usd497.org 
 
Kevin Kennedy -  kkenneedy@gmail.com 
 
Doug Davison - dougdavison@vinlandvalleynursery.com 
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